
Rules Committee, 

The people of Oregon has wanted the popular vote four times and you in our government are not 

listening to the wishes of the PEOPLE !  

Many states have come up with restrictions that have made it difficult for people to vote - like a birth 

certificate but some elderly black people never had one to begin with. It is a given right for the 

population of people in the United States to vote not a privilege. Special interests want to control and 

have it their way but when you decide  

not to give us our right YOU are siding with them and shame on you. Many people have STOPPED 

voting because they feel their vote doesn't count and they are righ, but I will not join then and give up 

my right to vote. Many countries fight for the chance to vote - this is not yet a dictatorship country but 

it's beginning to look like one. People around the world want change from the previous government 

power BUT politicians will always tell you what you want to hear but once they are elected they do 

exactly what they want ! Listen to the people of Oregon they been telling you for years what they 

want and you are not listening - one day you will have to account for the decisions you have made in 

your life and not be sorry as you take your last breath of life !  
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